
Upcoming Legislation 
Dear Representatives: 

As you look at upcoming legislation on the House Bills for Perfection Calendar, Missouri Right to Life is 
supporting/following the following bills: 

HCS HB 28 - RE:  Abortion-Inducing Drugs Safety Act - Missouri Right to Life supports the HCS HB 28. 

HCS HB 468 - RE:  Economic Incentives for Jobs - Missouri Right to Life has worked with the sponsor, Rep. 
John Diehl, to place pro-life protective language on this bill in several places.  With the addition of these pro-
life protections, Missouri Right to Life is neutral on HCS HB 468 at this time.  We believe that the protections 
will stand in place and that Rep. Diehl will maintain these protections.  Missouri Right to Life will monitor any 
amendments to the bill that would change our status.  We thank Rep. John Diehl for working with 
Missouri  Right to Life on HCS HB 468. 

Thank you for your consideration and support of pro-life protections in each piece of legislation that would endanger 
innocent human lives and on legislation that is pro-active in protecting innocent human lives! 

If you have any questions on these pieces of legislation or others, please call me at (cell) 573-230-4193 or (office) 
573-635-5110. 

Thank you! 
Susan Klein 
Missouri Right to Life 
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